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         Mr.Done’s thought of the week 
 

Another week has flown by and as always, the children and staff have been  
really busy. Here at Masefield, we are passionate about provide an exceptional, 

innovative education that inspires and empowers our pupils, in every class,    
every day! We aim to develop confident, resilient, independent lifelong      

learners and this has been evident in all of the lessons I have visited this 
week. I am always blown away by the children's articulation about their    

learning. The children are always proud too! 

Diary Dates 
 

Dogs Trust Stall 
Fri 10th Feb 

 
Neon Valentines  

Disco 
Wednesday 15th Feb 

 
SEN Coffee Morning 

Thurs 16th Feb 
 

Comic Relief 
Friday 17th March 

 
Year 1 Assembly 

Wed 22nd March 

This term’s Library visits are 
well under way! 

This year we will be holding a 
 Valentine's Disco with a twist!       

The disco will be neon themed, with  
children having neon face paints,    
glow sticks, sweets and drinks. 

The cost will be £3 per ticket and 
the timings are as follows: 

 
Nursery & Reception   2pm-2.45pm  

Year 1, 2 & 3  4pm-4.50pm 
Year 4,5 & 6  5pm-5.50pm 

 
As reception and Nursery have their     
disco during the school day they are        

welcome to come to school in  
non-uniform. 

 
The letter of consent for the face 
paints will need to be signed and  

returned for your child to have their 
face painted. 

 
Children do not need to be  

accompanied by an adult they can be 
dropped off and must be collected 
for the after school disco slots. 

Children will not be released to walk 
home alone. 

 
Hot Snack  

A reminder of our hot snack procedure 
Years 1-6 can receive hot snacks for break 

time at a cost of £2.50 per week. 
The money must be paid online or in cash at the       
office by Thursday at 10am of each week for 
your child to receive snack the following week 
Any monies paid after Thursday morning will 

not receive snack the following week. 
Any issues with this please  
contact the school office. 

Coffee Morning 
We have another SEN 
coffee morning  coming 
up on    Thursday 16th 

Feb 9am-10am.   
 If you are an SEN  

parent please feel free 
to pop in for a brew 

and a chat! 

There have been some brilliant 
trips already this year! 

Year 2 visited St. Matthews 
Church as part of their R.E 

topic and met with  
Father Anthony. 

Year 4 visited 
the Bury Hebrew  
Congregation and 
learned lots of 
facts about the 
Jewish religion 
and how Jewish 

schools are      
different from 

our school. 


